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The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Executive Office of the Secretary-General,
and with relation to the note verbal of the Secretary-General Nr. A/67/469
dated 2™ January 2013, and has the honour to communicate the answer of
the competent authorities in the State of Qatar, which reads as follows:

" No violations have breached the security and safety of the
diplomatic and consular missions and diplomatic and consular
representatives, due to the established security in the country and to the
effective measures taken by the competent authorities in the couniry to
secure the headquarters of the diplomatic and consular missions, and
through the adoption of fixed and mobile guard, in addition to full security
for all events and celebrations held by these missions and delegates, to avoid
any breach of their security and safety.”

The -Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Executive Office of the Secretary-General the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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